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0974540 VILLAGE OF ISLAND LAKE March 31,2021
Patrick Stewart
Charles Amrich, Owner

3720GreenleafAve
Island Lake, IL 60042

Dear Community Water System Personnel:

This letter officially recognizes and commends your community water system for maintaining
perfect compliance in 2020 for 12 consecutive months in accordance with the Illinois Public
Water Supply Regulation Act [415 ILCS 40/7a]. .

Community Water Fluoridation is a highly effective disease prevention program. Maximum oral health
benef its are provided to the public when the levels of fluoride are maintained within the optimal range
Water operators who maintain the correct level of fluoride in the drinking water contribute more
towards preventive oral health measures of communities than the combined efforts of all oral health
professionals. The Department acknowledges the expertise and diligence of your water department
and encourages you to share this information with the governing body of your community.

Award distribution foraward recipients will take place at the Illinois American Water Works
Association-Illinois Section Annual Meeting at the Crowne Plaza in Springfield. Awards will also be
distributed at the Illinois Potable Water Supply Operators Association (IPWSOA) Conference. If you
do not plan on attending either annual meeting, please return the enclosed form and the award
certificate will be mailed to you at the end of the year. You may also fax the form to (217) 557-7117.

Should you have any questions, please contact Rose Mutzbauer at (217) 785-4903 or email to
Rose.Mutzbauer(%il!inois.QOv.

Congratulations to you and your water supply for a job well done. Keep up the good work!

Sincerely,

jJj^a. |/Cu^-a^

MonaVan Kanegan, DDS, MS, MPH
Chief of the Division of Oral Health


